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        NEWTOWNBUTLER PRIMARY SCHOOL


	Principal: Mrs S McConkey

Tel: 
(028) 67738248


	
	
58 High Street


Newtownbutler


Co Fermanagh


BT92  8JE


18th June 2020

Dear Parent

We plan to issue school reports on Friday 26th June between 1 - 3 pm.   There will be an envelope for each family with the report/reports inside along with a letter outlining procedures for the coming academic year. A cheque for money owed will also be in the envelope. Pupils work from this academic year will also be available for collection.  It will be placed on tables outside the dining hall, in the same way that the home learning packs were distributed in March.

We would like all textbooks, reading books, novels belonging to school returned at this time. There will be a labelled box to put these books into.  We ask that one adult per family come to collect the reports to adhere to government guidelines and remember to maintain social distancing. 

P7 records of achievement can be collected from the office at the same time.  They will be inside the porch area on a table.  We would love to be presenting these to you individually, but current circumstances dictate that this is not possible.  However, we plan to have a short virtual leavers assembly on Thursday 25th June at 7 pm.  We hope that all P7 children and parents will be able to attend.  A zoom link will be sent out closer to the time. 

Induction packs are also available for children coming into P1 in September.  If they have an older brother or sister in school these will be alongside their work, otherwise please pick up from the office foyer. 

Thanks in advance for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely

S McConkey

